
Regulatory and Appeals Committee 

 

Dear Chairman and Councillors 

I would like to request a small plate for my new private hire, a silver Ford Focus, 

YS19 WDZ. 

I have always been a Hackney driver leasing vehicles from other proprietors but 

have now moved forward with a new business as a private hire driver/operator. I 

have just purchased this vehicle and will be diversifying from working the ranks etc to 

just doing private hire work, executive airport transport and transport for local 

business persons. 

The rear of the vehicle does not have an ideal spot to fix a large plate and the small 

plate will be more discreet and aesthetically pleasing. 

I hope you will consider my request 

Your sincerely  

Sharon Long 

 

 

 


